Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Lisa [hutbug@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 11:01 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Quail Brush power plant project

PLEASE do not approve this project for the location requested, it's a stone's throw from a
high school, homes, and a large recreational preserve, Mission Trails Regional Park. There
is so much land to the North and West of the proposed area that would isolate it from our
daily lives; it may cost a bit more to build but would be a much better location for a large,
noisy, ugly project such as this.

California Energy Commission

Thank you, DOCKETED
11-AFC-3
TN # 67893
OCT 22 2012

Lisa Hutter




